
Hello, 
 
I am writing to strongly urge you to vote in favor of the HB1394 Civil Actions - Nonprofit 
Organizations - Unauthorized Support of Israeli Settlement Activity (Not On Our Dime 
Act).  The Israeli settlements in the occupied territories in Palestine are illegal under 
international law and no non-profit should be able to use its funds, especially if it 
receives funds from our tax dollars to support these illegal settlements in any way. 
 
In these times where U.S. and International Law are becoming increasingly irrelevant 
due to the illegal actions of our own government, it is incumbent to state and local 
governments to uphold the law.  I hope you will find the courage to do so. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Philip Ateto 
District 30  
Annapolis 


